SAN MARINO ROTARY CLUB

President Jack Sundbye's Year 1973-74 (as related by Jack Sundbye)

The Rotary year really started with the attendance of Bunny and I, along with a number of fellow club members, at the International Convention in Lausanne, Switzerland. It was a fine meeting, which led to a greater appreciation of Rotary International projects and understanding.

During the Rotary year we supported many community activities such as the PTA Bike Rodeo. A dozen or so of us showed up on a Saturday morning and judged the children through the various skill contests.

The financial highlight of the year was the \$2,268.00 raised for The Rotary Foundation by holding a club raffle. Don Scott and his committee did an outstanding job in obtaining twenty-seven gifts to be drawn. This raised our club percentage over two hundred points.

The whole year was, I believe, a great success, made possible by the help of a great board of directors consisting of; Manny Salemi, Ham Stevens, Cas Perry, Owen Day, Harry Booth, John McDonald, and Walt Dingus. A lot of credit also must go to Vice-Pres. Dave Latham, Sec. Frosty Foster, Treas. Ed McGinley, and especially Past Pres. Ray Geiler for his valuable advice and support. Of course credit also should go to Bert Christ for his spiritual guidance and to Bill Kraemer for his special talents as our Sgt. at Arms.











